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Dear Parent/Guardian,
CAREERS TALK — MEDICINE

On Wednesday 6 February we have organised a talk on careers in medicine between 4.30pm and 5.00pm. All
students from Year 7 - 13 and their parents are welcome to attend and the event will take place in the Old
School. The talk will be delivered by Dr Lucy Daniels who is a Consultant Physician at Lincoln County Hospital.
There will also be a representative from the Lincoln Medical School to talk about local opportunities to study
medicine.

Dr Daniels gained A Levels in Maths, Further Maths, Chemistry and Physics from Loughborough High School.
She attended Bristol University Medical School and qualified as a doctor in 1994. She spent 5 years working in
the South West completing her basic training and then worked as an anaesthetist. During her intensive care
rotation she realised she preferred general medicine to anaesthetics and completed her training in General
Internal Medicine. She has performed three years of research into MRI scanning in Carotid Artery Stenosis in
the Neurosciences Department of the University of Nottingham. In 2008 she qualified as a consultant and is
now Head of Service for Acute Medicine, Frailty and Ambulatory at Lincoln County Hospital and is the Chair of
Lincolnshire Frailty Expert Reference group.

Numbers for the talk will be limited and we ask students and parents to sign up in advance and no later than
Monday 4 February. We would encourage parents to attend with their son but appreciate that this may not be
possible due to the early start time which has been scheduled to accommodate the speaker. Students are also
welcome to attend by themselves.

We would be grateful if you could return the reply slip to the School Office by Monday 4 February if you or your
son would like to attend.

Yours sincerely
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J A Dixon S Hutchins
Deputy Headmaster Careers and Work Related Learning
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Return to: School Office or email to: Suzanne.hutchins@kings.lincs.sch.uk by Monday 4 February

Medicine Careers Talk for Students and Parents on Wednesday 6 February 2019
4.30pm — 5.00pm in the Old School

Name of Student: .........covvirivvii s 0] /1
I would like to attend the Careers Talk with my son on Wednesday 6 February between 4.30pm and 5.00pm in
the Old School [ ]
My son will attend the Careers Talk by himself [ ]
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